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Decernber 28,1990

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III |
Materials Licensing Section
799 Roosevelt Road i
Glen Elj n, IL 60137y

Gentlemen: I

We request an amendment to our NRC License Number 34-26055 01.

Alan Theyken, our Radiation Safety Officer identified on the license, has terminated his employment
with our organization. We request that our license be amended to identify Glenn A. Rogers as our
Radiation Safety Officer. Mr. Rogers spent eight years in the Navy Nuclear Program (1972-1980)
as an Engineering Laboratory Technician, nine years in the Commercial Nuclear system as a
Radiation Protcetion Specialist, and he us a US in Business Managernent.

Please find enclosed a check for $300,00 to cover the license amendment fee.

The contact person for this amendment request is Glenn Rogers,(513) 2512730. Thank you for your
attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
,
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i t.

. Joe Michael Lofton
HMIRT Program Manager
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